New York State Department of Environmental Conservation
Division of Water

Bureau of Water Permits, 4" Floor

625 Broadway, Albany, New York 12233-3505

Phone: (518)402-8111 « FAX: (518) 402-9029

Website: www.dec.state.ny.us

3/14/2003
TIOGA COUNTY

56 MAIN STREET
OWEGO NY 13827

Re: ACKNOWLEDGEMENT of NOTICE of INTENT for
Coverage Under General SPDES Permit No. GP-02-02

Dear Municipal Official:

Erin M. Crofty
Commissioner

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of the completed Notice of Intent (NOI) application for the

Municipal Separate Stormwater Sewer System (MS4) located at:

MS4 NAME: TIOGA COUNTY
MS4 COUNTY: TIOGA
NYSDEC REGION: 7

MS4 SPDES No: NYR20A047

Pursuant to Environmental Conservation Law (ECL) Article 17, Titles 7 and 8 and ECL Article 70, the
MS4 NOI identified above is now authorized and covered under State Pollutant Discharge Elimination

Systems General Permit GP-02-02.

As an authorized MS4, you are obligated to comply with limits, conditions, and all requirements
contained in GP-02-02. In accordance with GP-02-02, please note the following for your records and all

future correspondence:

% MS4 SPDES Registration Number: NYR20A047

*  Your Storm Water Management Program (SWMP) must be fully implemented by: January 8, 2008.

*  First Municipal Compliance Certificate (MCC) and SWMP Annual Report (SWMPAR) must be

submitted by: June 1, 2004.

*  Thereafter, subsequent MCCs and SWMPARSs must be submitted by: June 1st of each year.




Failure to comply with these submittal dates are violations of GP-02-02 which may result in enforcement
or penalties.

For all future correspondence and/or communications with the Department, be sure to include or
reference the MS4 SPDES Registration Number, as this number is unique to the MS4 identified
above.

Your NOI also serves as the documentation of your initial SWMP. You may be contacted by the
Department's Regional Water Engineer regarding the content of the SWMP.

Should you have any questions regarding any aspect of the requirements specified in General Permit
GP-02-02, please contact the undersigned at (518) 402-8117 or Kevin Malone at (518) 402-8235.

Sincerely,

Gl

Joseph DiMura, P.E.
Acting, Director
Burcau of Water Permits

cc: RWE - w/copy NOI
File - w/original NOI



